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NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING ROAD CLOSURE – 
Belvue Road, Ealing Road, Belvue Close 

To: Residents / Occupiers / Vehicle Owner 

From: Ealing Highways, 

Date: 23rd April 2024 

Regarding:  Road Closures, Northolt 

Dear Resident / Occupier / Vehicle Owner, 

Ealing Council are writing to inform you of road closures that will be in place as stated above and shown in red on the 
drawings overleaf. The closure is to facilitate resurfacing and installation of raised tables. Ealing Council’s term 
contractor Murrill Construction Limited has been appointed by the council to undertake these works.  

Ealing Council thanks you for your patience and understanding during these works because they can be noisy and 
disruptive however once complete; residents, cyclists and drivers will benefit from the improvements This letter now 
sets out our plans for delivering this scheme. 

Ealing Road, Belvue Road, Belvue Close. 
Closed between the hours of 09:30-15:30 each day from 13/05/2024 to 15/05/2024 inclusive. 

Ealing Road 
Closed overnight from 09:30 on 16/05/2024 until 15:30 on 17/05/2024.  

Please note that a full road closure will be required, and access will be restricted for vehicles during the hours 
of the closure. A diversion route will be available to redirect traffic around the affected site. Please note this 
applies to any deliveries, maintenance, or any other service vehicles. Please see closure and diversion plans 
overleaf. If you do need to use your vehicle when the road is closed, we ask that you park in a nearby street to avoid 
any problems. If you have any specific access requirements, please feel free to contact us and we will try to assist. 

Emergency access will not be affected at any time. 

Surfacing works are weather dependent and if the conditions are not suitable it could affect the planned surfacing dates, 
alternatively other things can go wrong which affect or delay the programme. Therefore, we always advise that the dates 
in the letter are provisional, but the signage on site will be kept up to date with actual works dates. 

Parking and Loading: 
All parking within the works area will be suspended. To enable work to take place any vehicles parked in the working 
area will be relocated to a neighbouring street. They will NOT be returned to their original position once the works are 
complete.  
Local Residents: Residents affected by the extent of works are strongly advised to park outside the work area to avoid 
delay and disruption during the works hours. Please note, access in and out will be fully blocked whilst resurfacing 
takes place. 

Murrill Construction Ltd will aim to keep noise levels and disruption to a minimum. We do understand that these works 
can be disruptive, therefore we would like to thank you in advance for your co-operation and we apologise for any 
inconvenience that these works may cause. 

If you require any further information or have any concerns as a direct consequence of the actual works taking place, 
require special deliveries, disabled access during the works or if you think your car has been moved, please contact 
Murrill Construction Ltd on 020 8578 4275.  

Thank you for your continuous cooperation. If you have any queries or concerns, please contact highway services with 
the details below. 

E: highwayservices@ealing.gov.uk 
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